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SUBMITTED BY: Adriana P. Ramirez, Executive Director for Federal & State Programs and 
                        
   Dr. Edie Landeck, Director of Grants Administration 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:         June 10, 2025 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

 

Through Federal Programs, we are working on the ESSA Grant Application for the 2025-2026 school 

year. The ESSA Grant includes the following Title Funding: 

 

Title I Part A, Part C, and Part D - Improving Basic Programs 

Title II – Teacher Retention and Supporting Effective Instruction 

Title III – Language Acquisition 

Title IV – Well Rounded Students 

 

Through Grants Administration, Dr. Landeck is working on the Perkins Grant (CTE), and Special 

Education IDEA B Grant. 

 

All Federal Grants will be submitted to TEA before July 1, 2025. 

 

 

 

RATIONALE: To complete the federal funding applications for the 2025-2026 school year. 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

 

 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: 
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